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WHAKAPĀNGA - 

CONTACT INFORMATION

UPCOMING EVENTS

Our netball girls with the
Waikato BOP Magics team

School apps to download and keep

up to date with our latest pānui:

Address: 24 Te Teko Road, Te Teko, 3192

Ph: 07 322 8442

Email: office@teteko.school.nz

Website: www.teteko.school.nz

Facebook page: Te Kura o Te Teko

Our tamariki planting Native trees at Rakeihopukia

PIPIRI

2 - King’s Birthday

5 - Rangitaiki Cross

Country

20 - Matariki

KURA TRANSPORT

Reminders for parents and caregivers:

Caregivers are responsible for safely transporting their children

to and from their school bus stop and as such are best placed to

decide the safest way to do this. 

Stick to the speed limit: it’s 20kph when passing a stopped

school bus (on either side of the road). 

Drop your tamariki off on the same side of the road as the bus

stop. 

Teach your tamariki to always get out of the car on the side

closest to the curb.  

Always take your tamariki to and from the bus-stop. 

Teach your tamariki not to run across the road. 

Remind your tamariki on how to keep safe boarding and

disembarking the bus:  

While waiting at the bus stop, keep well back from the road. 

Wait until the bus has completely stopped and the door opens

before getting on. 

After getting off the bus, stand well back from the road and wait

until the bus has gone and you can see clearly before moving. 

NOTICES

We’re seeing more students starting kura before

8.15am. It’s been explained in previous pānui that

staff are preparing for their day and are not available

to look after students before that time. We’ve only

had one parent discuss dropping her tamariki off at

8am. If you intend to do the same, please have the

courtesy to contact the kura beforehand. This is about

health and safety - not convenience.

When collecting or dropping off your child/ren,

please REFRAIN from parking inside the front

carpark.  At the end of the day, traffic is congestive

and our students are learning to navigate and be road

safe. Parents and community are reminded that

student safety at these times is paramount. Please

park on the road sides to keep the main car park

clear.

We’re still keen to have your feedback to our survey

about Designated Character status for our kura. We

cannot move forward without your input, so please

help us to help our tamariki by completing

https://forms.office.com/r/hSefcxYN5r 




